H1N1 Flu policy

This policy is for the Plant and Customer Service
The Des Moines P&DC has temporarily modified the policy for securing scheduled sick leave relating to the latest flu threats.

As the current flu season begins, all eyes are on the H1N1 flu. National media sources have also referred to the illness as swine flu. The medical community does not know much about this particular strain other than it is highly contagious. Some of those infected have recovered quickly and some have died equally fast.

Because of the contagious nature, you can now fax documentation to schedule absences if that documentation is H1N1 specific. The Plant Manager’s office fax number is 283-7665. If your union office is prepared to accept faxed documents, you may also exercise that option. APWU 515-242-7441

Remember, the documentation you submit must request absence for a specific amount of time and state that the H1N1 flu virus is the cause. Neither the union offices nor the plant manager accept any responsibility if your documentation fails to arrive, is illegible or incomplete. Call after faxing to ensure everything.

Identical protocols apply if you are requesting Sick Leave for Dependant Care related to the H1N1 flu virus.

H1N1 flu can be a serious threat. Do your part to keep the virus contained. Utilize the fax method of document transfer whenever possible.

Let’s all get home safely.

